Calling all local artists! The Town of Saratoga is looking for local artists to paint a mural inside the
Saratoga Town Hall depicting the timeline of the solar development. Please supply your letter of inquiry,
as well as description your vision. Letter of interest must be received by October 1, 2023 at 1120 State
Hwy 73 S.



